Dawn Paton

From: Lucy Fletcher ‘
Sent: 25 October 2017 14:55 .
To: Planning '
Subject: NYM/2017/0593/R3

Dear Mrs Teasdale,
The Council have no further comments re the amended details/additional informtion received in respect

of the user holding area on the A171 near Moorcock Farm.
Thank you.

Regards,

Lucy





